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 permission slipGuardian Signature:

$5 fee

attached:

CASH

Student Name:

My signature indicates that I agree to the terms above regarding the

purchase and use of recorders in SRAE 4th Grade Music Class.

keep this half for reference

return this half for records

$5 fee 
coming soon

$5 fee

attached:

CHECK

OTHER:
please email Miss Wardlaw at
 greer_wardlaw@slipperyrock.k12.pa.us

4th Grade Recorders4th Grade Recorders  
in Music Classin Music Class

Hello, 4th Grade Parents/Guardians!

     I have enjoyed working with your students over the past few weeks, and now 
I am excited to introduce wind instruments to their musical curriculum. Recorders
are a great way to get students used to instruments before starting band in 5th
grade, but even the students who do not plan to join band benefit greatly from
learning recorder skills in music.
     This year, we will be purchasing 1 recorder package for each 4th grade student.
This package includes a recorder, a protective case, a neck strap, and a thumb
spot -- all of which they will be able to take home at the end of this school year and
keep. Each student is expected to buy this package for a fee of $5.00. If there are
extenuating circumstances regarding your payment of this fee, please reach out to
me by phone or email (see below). 
     Kids are kids and sometimes things happen, therefore if a recorder gets lost or
broken, a replacement recorder without accessories can be purchased at the time
of the incident for an additional fee of $3.00.
     Payments can be made in the form of cash or check. Checks should be made
out to Slippery Rock Area School District with SRAE Recorders in the memo line. 
I ask that you please be prompt with your payments and/or reaching out to me, as
recorders cannot be ordered until payments are collected.
     Thank you so much in advance for supporting your student's musical endeavors,
and please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or concerns.

Appreciatively,


